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I  M  P  A  C  T 
Insights from Northridge Hospital Foundation 

 

Steppin’ Out Celebration of Hope Gala raises $452,000 

 

 

A huge thank you to our hospital administration, staff,  
physicians, medical groups, sponsors, donors and volunteers 
who supported this year’s Steppin’ Out Gala at the Four Seasons 
Hotel on Saturday, October 14, 2017. It was an exciting  
evening, with 570 guests in attendance.  
 

This year’s event raised $452,000 which will benefit the renovation and expansion of our  
Emergency and Trauma Departments for the “Building for the Future – Today” capital campaign. 
Congratulations again to Asher Taban, MD, recipient of the “Grace Leland Physician Appreciation” 
Award and Kim Belshe, “Celebration of Hope” Award recipient. 
 

A special thank you to our 2017 Steppin’ Out Steering Committee employee members: Susan 
Bales, Casey Barbiera, Mary Grim, Maria Martinez, Francia Razo, Sue Shamban and our  
Committee Chair, Jeremy Grosser, MD. In addition, thank you to all of those who volunteered 
for the evening and to Foundation staff members who worked so diligently on making this 
year’s Steppin’ Out a great success. 
 

Click Here: http://tinyurl.com/y979sqgg  to view photos from this year’s Steppin’ Out Gala. 

Welcome to IMPACT... 

Stories of IMPACT…  
 

1. 2nd Annual Helpful Hondaween Event  

2. 2017 Steppin’ Out Opportunity Drawing Winners  

3. Join us as we celebrate the holidays at our 17th Annual “Helping 
Hands” Holiday Jam! 

4. New Disaster Relief Fund to Support Our Communities  

5. Northridge Hospital Enters Multi-Year Partnership with Cal State 
Northridge 

A Gift to the Northridge Hospital Foundation truly makes a difference in the lives of our   patients and families.  To make 
a donation, visit  Supportnorthridge.org  

Gratitude… 
   

“Northridge Hospital 

was so good to us when 

my husband had surgery. 

I can never repay you all 

for  making things easier 

for us. Thank you for 

your hard work.” 
 

~Kathleen,  

Grateful Patient  

 

Upcoming:  

 

17th Annual  

“Helping Hands”  

Holiday Jam  

Recognizing children 

in need. 

Friday, December 8, 

2017 

For more information 

on this and other    

upcoming events, 

please contact 

 Jen at 818.885.5341  

Ext. 3 

 

 
  

  A Gift to the Northridge 

Hospital Foundation truly 

makes a difference in the 

lives of our patients and 

families.   

To make a donation, visit  

Supportnorthridge.org  

    

Reception Enterance to Steppin’ Out  

Stayin’ Alive Bee Gee’s Tribute Band  

President & CEO, Saliba 

Salo welcomes guests. 

In photo from L-R: Grace Leland Physician  

Appreciation Award Recipients, Michael Soltero, 

MD (2014), Steven Cantamout, MD (2016), Shawki 

Saad, MD ( 2015), Grace Leland & Asher Taban, 

MD 2017 honoree. 
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